son

Phone: +364 2723801
Cell: 94363 12487
E-mail: j_mozika@yaboo.co.'m

Dt: 14" October, 2019

Prof. ]J. Mozika,
Head, Department of Law

NOTICE

This is for the information to all the candidates appearing
for Ph.D. Law Entrance Test that the said test has been
rescheduled. Tt will be conducted on 17™ October, 2019 at 10:00
AM. All candidates are requested to report to the Office of the

Department on by 9:00 AM.
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